
Pandemic Operations – Transportation/Nutrition/Facilities Committee 

 
August 25 Agenda and Notes 
 

Present:  Charlie Gerke, Kendra Grove, Greg Harris, Frank Petrie, Teri Summers, Cliff Todd, Sandi 

Williams, Rachel Marone 

Agenda and Notes 

1.  Supply update – To date, 9 lab coats have been donated and will be distributed to “high need” 

District personnel (nurses, SpEd staff, office personnel expected to deal with sick students.  Per school 

nurse Amy Conway, any “oversize” clothing that will cover an employee’s regular work clothes will 

suffice as a protective smock as long as it has long sleeves and drops down below an employees waist.  

32-oz spray bottles need for the Oxivir in classrooms are on back order.  We will need to order 

additional face shields for use by office personnel and others handling sick students.  Frank will order 30 

more. 

2.  Transportation – The Transportation Department has only had contacts from 200 families. Normal 

ridership is between 670-700 riders on both the a.m. and p.m. routes.  Charlie will; ask Dr. Bailey to send 

out another contact request via School Messenger.  Greg Harris noted that we will try to have assigned 

seating on buses and that we will use video when we need to confirm “direct contact” should one of our 

bus riding students report a positive Covid test.  We will follow District and local CDC protocols should 

this occur.  Rachel asked about students transferring between buses and the potential for additional 

exposure.  Greg noted that we will do everything we can to minimize transfers, but we are severely 

limited with drop space and conditions at both Lena and Russell. 

3.  Meals – MSD has been granted a 2-week extension on our summer meals program.  This will be 

staffed by regular MSD cooks and will continue through Friday, 9.11.2020.  Kendra and Charlie continue 

to work with admins to fine tune meal service plans in each building and to complete hiring for vacant 

positions.  It is possible that the one or more MSD kitchens may not be staffed, and meals for those 

buildings would need to be prepared in another school kitchen. 

4. Draft Operations Plans – we reviewed the DRAFT Operations plans for Transportation, Student 

Nutrition and Facilities.  Suggested changes will be added to these plans and Charlie will upload them for 

review by the Oversight Committee. 

5. Next meeting - Next meeting will be held on 9.1.2020 at 1 p.m. via Teams. 

 


